
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Governing Council MIB Trieste Alumni Association 

February 10th 21:00 – 23:00 CET 

 
Partecipants present via Teams: Chiarella Guisela, De Lorenzis Maria Avelia, Drigo Carlo Nicolò, 
Farina Pilar, Ion Georgiana, Maraldi Valentina, Mattos Clara, Montinaro Nicoletta, Prinzi Laura Viola, 
Titotto Matteo,  
Meeting starts at 21:09 CET  

 
Proposed Meeting Agenda:  
 

1. Update on communication plan on  
2. Update on the networking activities on field  
3. Update reunion 2025  
4. Statute of the association  

 
1. Update on Communication program  

 
Editorial communication plan is ready to be shared with Valentina Savino for feedback.  
In particular, to promote the reunion 2025, we would like to include testimonials from past board 
members.  Another topic is to give visibility to the ambassador networks through the program “meet 
our Ambassador”. The first LinkedIN post has been issued and a second one is planned.   
Last months, we focused on the promotion of the local networking event. In February, there will be 
2 LinkedIN posts on international days.  
 
 

2. Update on the networking activities on field  
 
In the organization of the local networking event, we need to consider the approval from School for 
any payment. 
Next MIB Talk will be in Trieste 11th on Artificial Intelligence in the database management use and 
its implication. Under evaluation an event in Pordenone, Treviso and Milano.   
A new call to action for the Ambassadors should be organized to stimulate the organization of events 
in “new” territory.  
To evaluate the possibility to organize webinars  
 

3. Update reunion 2025  
 
Following the feedback from MIB School, the candidate city for the next reunion should be Milan. 
There are some locations under investigation, the availability of them is still to be confirmed.  
The dates identified for the reunion could be October 18th or 25th.  
The topic proposed is “Humanity”. In preparation for the next board meeting, each member should 
bring ideas on how to build 4 streams to be developed separately.  
 
 

4. Statute of the Association  



 

 
As it is, the Alumni association is not enabling the independent management of activities that 
involve the collection funds and expenses. To be further discussed the needs of the association for 
the mid-long term impact. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meetings ended at 22:42 CET. 

The Secretary-of the meeting  

Maria Avelia De Lorenzis  

The President  

Laura Prinzi 

 


